
Universidad Francisco de Vitoria 

International Week Faculty of Engineering & Architecture 

Dear colleagues, 

Greetings from Madrid! 

The Faculty of Engineering & Architecture is happy to invite you to our International Week, which 

runs from October16th to 19th, 2023. 

Deadline for applying: 03rd September 2023 

Our International Week is aimed at Professors and Researchers from Engineering and Architecture 

Faculties.  

We are eager to meet colleagues from universities across the world to share our academic 

experience and ideas, exploring ways in which we can collaborate in the future. 

In order to facilitate a collaborative working environment, we have prepared a dynamic program 

that combines the perfect balance of both on-campus and off-campus cultural activities. 

Registration form: https://forms.office.com/e/8bJPi0wHGd 

For further information https://www.ufv.es/internacional/international-week/faculty-of-

engineering-architecture/ 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at iw_eps23@ufv.es . 

Attention: Before to apply, please contact Immacolata Flagiello (International Office: 

iflagiello@liuc.it or +39 0331 572447 

 


